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NATIONAL PRINCIPAL 
(To commence January 2019) 

 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST for a Nation building role 
 
CLTC is an interdenominational college that for 48 years has served the communities and churches 
of Papua New Guinea and the South Pacific, equipping people for Christian leadership.  
The College is an accredited Higher Educational Institution offering a range of programs across 
diploma, degree and post graduate levels on the main campus at Banz in the Wahgi Valley (Jiwaka 
Province), the urban centres in Port Moresby and Lae, and through Distance Education... 

  
The College has significant agricultural support programs in beef cattle, rice and poultry that assist 
in contributing to the development of the economy of the highlands, training skilled employees, 
and partially supporting the training programs. 

 
The National Principal will be responsible for the overall team leadership of the College ministries, 
communicating vision, affirming core values, overseeing the integrity of academic standards, 
guiding curriculum development and teaching, developing relationships with churches and public 
relations with community and government, empowering faculty and staff in their roles, and 
building accountability throughout the College organisation. The precise nature of the role can be 
discussed to best suit the gifts and experience of the appointee. The Principal will be well supported 
with competent staff in the detailed leadership of the Educational, Support and Services divisions. 

 
The Council invites those with suitable experience and qualifications who would like further 
information, or who have an interest in applying for this position to write for  
a Position Description, enclosing a CV, and outlining Christian faith, work and leadership 
experience, and tertiary or business level qualifications to 

 
The Chairman, Russell Thorp 
Principal Search Committee 

CLTC PO Box 382 
Mount Hagen WHP 

Email 
ruthorp@gmail.com or missionsdirector@gc3.org.nz   

 
OPPORTUNITY FOR INITIAL EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST CLOSE ON FRIDAY 13TH July 2018 
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